
 

 

 
We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country 

throughout Victoria and pay respect to the ongoing 

living cultures of First Peoples 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Currcilum Day – Pupil Free Day -Monday 4 Novemebr. 

School Council has approved a Pupil Free Day on Monday, November 4th, for staff to engage in professional 
development on effective teaching strategies for maximum impact. We are looking forward to this 
opportunity to enhance our skills and, in turn, maximize the learning experiences of our children. 
Please plan for your children on this day as it will be a pupil-free day. We appreciate your support and 

understanding 

World Teachers Day 25 October 2024. 

On October 25th, we celebrate World Teachers’ Day—a day to honour the 

dedication, hard work, and passion of our teachers who play a crucial role in 

shaping the minds and futures of our children  

Let's celebrate our teachers! 

On World Teachers' Day take the opportunity to reflect on the incredible work 

teachers do every day to make a positive impact on our children's lives. 

Concert 

Today, our children truly shone, making it a memorable and joyous occasion. It was heartwarming to see 

parents thrilled by the performances and what we are offering in the arts. We had a wonderful family 

response, with many attending the concert. The performances were amazing, and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed themselves. Congratulations to our raffle prize winners and thank you to the business and 

individuals who contributed - My Mates Pizza, My Chemist, and Bowens in Epping. 

We enjoyed this special day together! 

Children's Week is a national celebration. It recognises the talents, skills, achievements and rights of 

children. The event takes place in October every year, with thousands of Victorian children taking part in 

the festivities. Children’s Week 2024 will be held between Saturday 19 October to Sunday 27 October 2024. 

The theme for Children’s Week 2024 is: “Children have the right to a clean and safe environment”. The 

Department of Education is supporting more than 200 free Children’s Week events and activities for 

Victorian families with children aged up to 12 years. Please refer to this link to find out about theses events. 

https://www.vic.gov.au/childrens-week 

Looking forward to working with you this term. 
  
Warm regards 
 

Margaret Leach, Amy Backas & Sharon Peluso  
Principal Class Team  
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https://www.vic.gov.au/childrens-week
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/about/events/2024_Childrens%20Week_letterhead.docx?web=1


 
 

Dear parents and carers 

As shared with you previously, parents and carers of every child enrolled in a Victorian government 

school in 2025 will receive the one-off School Saving Bonus $400 support. 

In the coming months, the Department of Education will send you 2 email communications for each 

of your children enrolled in Victorian government schools. 

By Friday 18 October 2024, please ensure that your child’s 2025 enrolment is completed and that 

your contact information is up to date. 

The 2 emails from the Department of Education will: 

1. Confirm your email address between mid-October and late-November. 

2. Provide you with your unique $400 School Saving Bonus code by the end of November. 

If you do not receive a confirmation email from the department by late-November, please check 

your spam or junk folders and contact Meadow Heights Primary School on 9305 2033 if needed. 

You can read more about the School Saving Bonus on the Department of Education website, with 

key information now available in 14 different languages. https://www.vic.gov.au/school-saving-

bonus 

Kind regards 

Mrs Margaret Leach 

 
 
 
 
  

Office Hours 
Monday—Friday 

8:30am to 4:00pm 
The office is CLOSED during all school holiday periods 
 

 

HAVE YOU CHANGED 
YOUR DETAILS? 

 
Please immediately notify the 

School Office of 
any changes to your address or 

contact details.  Please update your 
email address for COMPASS 

information. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
DAY DATE ACTIVITY 
 

OCTOBER 2024 
 
Monday 28 Dental Van visit starts this week 
 
 

NOVEMBER 2024 
Friday 1 Grades 3/4 Excursion – ScienceWorks Museum 
 
Monday 4 NO SCHOOL – Curriculum Day, student free 
 
Tuesday 5 NO SCHOOL – Melbourne Cup Day 
 
Wednesday 13 Grade 1 Excursion - MoPA 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CSerpil.Ozkaya%40education.vic.gov.au%7C2881230b0eca4eef0cf108dcee2cb2dc%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638647123264318714%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8gEGKo6xJXnCVGY3Q4ViTRlOOWZlenHOx6tUyxJLH5c%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CSerpil.Ozkaya%40education.vic.gov.au%7C2881230b0eca4eef0cf108dcee2cb2dc%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638647123264318714%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8gEGKo6xJXnCVGY3Q4ViTRlOOWZlenHOx6tUyxJLH5c%3D&reserved=0


 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



LIBRARY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
With higher UV levels from September onwards it is important to use a combination of sun-protection 

measures to minimise the risk of skin and eye damage and skin cancer. 
  

From TERM 4 (7 October) when outdoors at MHPS, it is COMPULSORY that staff and students wear 
appropriate clothing that covers as much skin as possible and a legionnaire cap to protect the head, 
face, neck and ears. Staff and students should also apply SPF 30+ broad spectrum sunscreen, use 

shade whenever possible and if practical, sunglasses should also be worn. 
  

Students without appropriate hats must sit in the shade in the main courtyard during their breaks. 
NO HAT! NO PLAY! NO SUN! 

  
MHPS appreciates your support in our efforts to encourage your child about the importance of being 

SunSmart. MHPS legionnaire caps can be purchased at the school office for $8 via eftpos. 
 

 
 

 

The School Dental Team is Visiting our School 

Important Dates 

Monday 28th October – Dental Van visits begin 

Please return ALL dental forms on Tuesday, 8 October 

  



 

  



  



 

 

 



 



  



 



  
 

 


